
The summer term is flying by! We have had lots of exciting learning already
happening at INIS. The children in Reception absolutely loved seeing the eggs
hatch and grow into fluffy chicks! the chicks have now gone to happy homes
with the sustainable company we use. We hope that your children told you
all about them! 

Click here for a full calendar of date

13th May - Reception trip to
Hamerton Zoo
17th May - Irchester Park art
event involving our children’s
work.
20th May - Year Two trip to
Twycross Zoo
20th - 24th May - Walk to
school week
24th May - Last day of term
Reception Class assemblies
Parents are welcome to join us
and see what their child has been
learning in our Reception class
assemblies. 
7th June - 9am Monkey Class
assembly
7th June - 2.30pm Leopard
Class assembly 
12th June - 9am Llama Class
assembly 
These assemblies will be about 20
minutes long. It will be fantastic to
see parents, carers and 
grandparents joining us to watch. 
. 

If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern
to NSPCC 
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Upcoming DatesUpcoming Dates

Mrs Marshall - Head Teacher

Goodbye Miss Knibb
This week we are saying
goodbye to Miss Knibb in our
Nursery. She has worked with
us for over twelve years. She is
an excellent Early Years
Practitioner who will be missed.
We wish her well in her new
adventures as she moves to
Wales. It is just that little bit far
to commute!! 
We will miss her but she will be
forever part of our INIS family. 

Mrs Willis, will be joining our
Nursery team sometime after
the half term holiday, once we
have secured additional high
quality support for Leopard
Class. In the meantime there
may be some temporary cover
in both Nursery and Leopard
Class. Our Reception and
Nursery will ensure there is a
smooth transition for the
children. 
We look forward to welcoming
Mrs Willis to our Nursery team.  

 

https://www.irthlingborough-inf.northants.sch.uk/about-us/news-events/calendar
https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds


If you have a concern or have seen any Safeguarding issues that
you are worried about, Mrs Marshall is the school’s Designated
Safeguarding Lead and here are her safeguarding deputies, who
are always ready to listen. 
Please ask at the office to speak to them in confidence or call
01933 654900. 

Walk to school week - 20th May
We will be promoting the national walk to school week starting on
20th May. We know that it is not possible for every child to walk
to school everyday but this week please think about how you can
walk either the whole way or a longer distance than usual if you
have to drive or catch the bus. We will be asking children to add
to a class chart to let us know if they have walked to school.
The parking around our school is way too busy and often
dangerous at drop off and pick up time. It is healthier and better
for the planet to drive less, so lets all make a conscious effort for
the week beginning 20th May! You child will receive a certificate if
they walk to school (or a large part of the journey) every day for
the week! 

Come and join us in our mission to become a healthy school. You
will hear more over the weeks about The Healthy Schools Award
which we are trying to achieve. 

So maybe you could consider your child’s lunch box, ensuring it is
super healthy with fruit and vegetables in it and as we
recommend, only send water into school for your child, which
can easily be topped up at school. 

Spare clothes request!
If you have any clothes that your child has grown out of we would
appreciate donations, especially boys and girls underwear, socks,

trousers/shorts and dresses.
We are also looking for any toy cars for children to play with at

playtimes! 
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If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern to
NSPCC 

Mrs Cummins Mrs Richardson

Mrs Parsons- Moore Mrs Luke

Mrs Marshall 

If you have any safeguarding  concerns during the holidays or
weekends, please contact the local authority on 0300 126
7000 or phone 999, if you feel the child is in immediate harm.
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Miss Ratcliffe

Interesting
Event

Our Year Two Children
were involved in a digital
art project which is going
to be shared in an event
at Irchester Country Park
on Friday 17th May. 
The event will be powered
by bikes and you will have
the chance to spot the
children’s stop frame
animation, which was
amazing!! It will be a
cinema screening of our
children’s work and that
of other schools in the
local area.

https://shopandgive.thegivingmachine.co.uk/#ShopNow
https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds


 

We are very proud of the special place in which we work, with such amazing children and
their families. 

We have spaces this year in both our Nursery and Reception classes at the moment so
please share with local friends and family, who have children aged three by August 31st

2024 or aged four by the same date.
We look forward to meeting you!

We specialise in getting children ready for school and their lifelong love of learning, with
highly trained teachers, expert support staff and a wonderful, safe environment for

children to thrive both inside and out.
Come and join the INIS family!

Please contact the school on 01933 654900, if you would like to come and look
around or check out our website.

To enquire further about nursery places phone the main school number or to get a
place in our fantastic Reception classes click on this link to apply through the local

authority. School Places

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/primary-school-places



